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To let a baby die is simply abcd.  
It is all of our responsibility to protect the lives of the vulnerable. How a baby could be left to die and 
unprotected in a supposedly civilised country is unacceptable.  
The Government needs to protect the basic human rights of everyone, where the vulnerable are not protected 
is a dangerous place that is opening the door for further evil and harm in our health care.  
This should not even need to be discussed. No one should support leaving a baby to die. This is atrocious.  
Hi I’m a mum of 3.  

Sincerely,  

 

  

Unsubscribe - Unsubscribe Preferences 
 

   

 

-

-




